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Back to School Season 

With summer coming to a close, the first day of school is quickly approaching.  Parents are 

looking forward to a quieter house and a consistent routine.  Whereas children are excited to see 

their friends and teachers.  Whatever the reason, it is certainly going to be a busy time of year.  

If you were not sure that the time was near, going to any store would clue you in.  Rows of 

backpacks, pencils, pens, lunchboxes, and all of the trappings of a locker make the beginning of 

the school year hard to miss.  It is a great time to gather up your coupons, create a list of school 

supplies, and head to the store to grab those back to school essentials.  

This is also a great time for both students and parents to get involved in the community with a lot 

of school events coming up.  Whether it be PTA, club or theatre events, sports, volunteering for 

school dances, peer mentoring or tutoring, there are plenty of ways for the family to get out and 

about.  Be sure to contact your school websites and officials for specific ways to get both 

yourselves and your students involved in extracurricular events.  

One of the programs I highly recommend to have a well-rounded student is the 4-H Club.  4-H 

stands for head, heart, hands, and health and was made to encourage “youth to engage and to 

reach their full potential while advancing the field of youth development.” 

For more information on 4-H you can visit: https://4h.extension.wisc.edu/. 

As our days become more hectic, it is important to know when and where your children are 

supposed to be.  Sometimes our children need a little more supervision than they would like. 

I hope you and your loved ones enjoy the end of the summer season, I will be sure to see you all 

at the upcoming fall activities! 

As always, feel free to contact my office with questions, comments, or concerns.  
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